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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PARAGUAY REQUESTING THE INCLUSION OF AN ITEM ENTITLED “PROGRESS REPORT ON THE ELECTIONS IN PARAGUAY” 
ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
PERMANENT COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON FEBRUARY 6, 2013

Permanent Mission of the Republic of Paraguay

to the Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

No. 82-13/MPP/OEA


The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Honorable Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States and kindly requests the inclusion of an item on the order of business of the regular meeting scheduled for Wednesday, February 6 of this year, so as to allow this delegation to submit a progress report on the elections.


In that connection, the Permanent Mission believes it is important for the Permanent Council to receive up-to-date information about all the activities that have been carried out in readiness for the General Elections to be held on April 21, 2013. Furthermore, it kindly requests, through the Chair, the assistance of the technical staff of the General Secretariat in furnishing supplemental information to that to be provided.


The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) avails itself of the occasion to convey to the Honorable Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States the assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., January 30, 2013

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States (OAS)
Washington, D.C.[image: image2.wmf]PERMANENT COUNCIL
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